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27 July 2016 

One Big Voice –  12 August 

Dear Choir Members and Parents, 

The School Choir will be performing as part of a massed choir at the One Big Voice Festival at 
Perth Arena on Friday, August 12th. Important details about this event are listed here. 

We will leave school at 12.30pm, rehearse in the afternoon, have a dinner break and perform the 
concert commencing at 6pm and finishing at approximately 8.30pm.  
We will not be returning to school and students will go home with their parents or a designated 
adult after the concert. 

Students should wear formal school uniform, ie red or graduation school shirt with check skirt/skort or navy shorts, for 
the performance. They will need their dinner and a drink of water only and will not need to bring any money. 

The cost for transport to the Arena is $4.50. Students do not require a ticket. See over for ticket info for parents and 
friends. 

Please return the permission slip with bus money to the office (not class teachers). 

Itinerary 

Morning   Normal school, eat recess at normal time. Students will have brought recess, lunch  
   and dinner to school, with a bottle of water in a disposable bottle. 

12pm    Eat lunch (change into a fresh t-shirt if desired) 

12.30pm  Depart school for Perth Arena with dinner in disposable bags and WATER (no  
   frozen water allowed) in disposable bottle 

1.30/2pm  Rehearsal (closed to the public) 

Approx 4.45pm  Dinner break - there are no facilities to heat food and we have been asked not to bring  
   messy food such as yoghurt, popcorn, dry noodles or potato chips. There is no  
   storage for lunchboxes or drink bottles. Disposable packaging only. 

6pm   Guest artists start the concert and schools enter the Arena to perform 

Approx 8.30pm  Concert finishes and schools depart in sequence. Students will be collected from   
   Point 11 - more details on this will be sent home in Week 4. 
   Students must be collected from INSIDE Perth Arena. 

Please email if you have further queries. We are all very excited and are looking forward to a wonderful experience at 
one of Perth's premier venues! 

Mrs Ruscoe - Music Specialist 
Jan.Ruscoe@education.wa.edu.au 



GLENGARRY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
One Big Voice – Permission slip 

I have read and understood the information regarding the excursion to Perth Arena on Friday 12 August and  

give consent for my child ______________________________ Room_____to attend.  

I am aware that my child will be travelling by bus to Perth Arena and they will be collected at Point 11 (inside  

Perth Arena) by ___________________________at the end of the concert.   

The contact number for the person collecting my child is_________________________. 

I am aware that the performance will be professionally filmed, that audience members are prohibited from  
filming and that a DVD will be available in the weeks after the event. 

My child will have their dinner and water with them in disposable packaging. 

My child's Health and Contact Information held at school is up to date and correct. 

❒ Please find enclosed $4.50 to cover the cost of the bus fare. 

Signature of parent / guardian:  _________________________________  Date:  ________________ 

Contact email________________________________________________ 


